

Thank You











Academic Year 2011 - 2012

Dear Mr. Hart and Phi Gamma Delta:

I wanted to thank you for your generosity and let you know how honored I am to have received the Fred Hart Phi Gamma Delta Scholarship. It means so much for me and my family to ease the burden of paying for college, and it is amazing to have it come from the Kappa Nu chapter.

To let you know a bit more about myself, I'm a senior in the College of Arts and Sciences majoring in Psychology with a minor in Law & Society graduating this month. Next year I'll be working for Rosetta, which is a consulting centered ad agency in New York City. I enjoy whitewater kayaking and playing guitar, along with watching the Patriots play on Sundays.

Thanks again for everything. Feel free to give me a call any time at 508-934-9793.

Best, Brett Jacobs